
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      September 22, 2000 
 
 
Mr. Shay Pope 
Route 1, Box 317B 
Union, MS  39365 
 
Dear Mr. Pope: 
 
 Thank you for your inquiry.  I am a Christian and a deacon in my church.  I 
strongly support prayer in school and at athletic events.  During my next years as 
Governor, I plan to work closely with the Legislature and all state officials to make 
Mississippi an even better place to live, work and visit. 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
      RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 
RM/bwl 
 
 


